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At this week's meeting, we will 
have a slightly different 
approach to "Show-n-Tell" and 
the class afterwards. Since we 
did not have any time to put 
together an instructor and a 
class for this month, and since 
we are all busily preparing for 
the Idaho Artistry in Wood 
Show, we thought we would 
have a combined "Show-n-
Tell/Gallery Walk/Carve-in" for 
those in attendance. 
  
What we will do is ask everyone 
to bring one of the following 
things: 
     * Something(s) you have 
finished lately that you want to 
show off,  
        either a particular project 
or technique 

Our Guild meets the second Thursday of each month all year round at 6:30 
P.M. at the Woodcraft located at the Overland Park Shopping Center at 
7005 West Overland Road, Boise ID 83709   (208) 338-1190.   

 * Something that you are currently working on that the rest of us 
could 
       "ooh and ahh" over and ask questions about 
     * One or more of your show pieces that you want to show 
  
We will have the "Show-n-Tell" section of the meeting take up the 
rest of the evening after the meeting. 
  
Don't forget, we are looking for donations for the raffles, auctions, 
and for volunteers for the assigned times for the IWG. Please be 
prepared to give a little time to the show to help it run as smoothly 
as it has run in the past. Also, the early deadline for registration is 
the 15th, which is Saturday. If you want the $3 entry fee for a piece, 
you can bring the registration paper to the club meeting, and we'll 
take care of that at that time. Otherwise, registrations at the door 
will be $5 per entry piece. 
  
Thanks! See ya Thursday! 
Eric Owens 
President, IWG 

Next Meeting is 
February 13, 2014 
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Members looking over donated items 
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January Minutes 

"General meeting note as inturpreted by John Greener.  Thur 9 Jan 2013 
Eric called meeting to order at 6:30 promptly. 
Jane gave a treasury report. We have income from dues and raffles. We have outgp 
from Christmas party, class supplies, and an Executive Committee Meeting Dinner. 
Jane also asked bills be turned in promptly, as Jane will be absent for a while. 
  
Eric introduced Larry and Elenor Fritz, returning members. 
  
The IAIW show posters will be ready for pickup next (Feb) meeting. 
  
Show entries: we are still trying to raise the numbers, so please let us know of any clubs 
we might send invites to. 
We will need donated carvings for the raffle and the auction. Please clear off your 
shelves for new work and bring donations to check-in at the show. 
We will need volunteers for the raffle table, the admissions table, check-in time runners 
and judges helpers.  Contact Carolyn to sign up! 
We will need all banquet registration forms by Feb ϵ£.  
Pre-registration for entries ends Feb 15th!! You still have time to save two dollars per 
piece entered in the show! 
  
The Rogue Carvers Guild is pumped to see who will complete their Five Section 
Challenge! Enter one carving in each of the Five Sections as outlined in the IWG 
prospectus, and receive a nifty patch.  One industrious entrant will score a $50 dinner 
gift card and a trophy! Win this by having the most points garned by ribbons won in the 
show, so enter! Enter! Enter your pieces! 
  
Eric brought several boxes of donated items, that will be up for grabs after the meeting. 
No grabbing please, lets all be polite about it! 
  
We are still open for suggestions for a guest carver to teach an extended class. The 
thought so far is a relief carver. Let us know if you have specific instructors or class 
ideas. 
  
Please come to a carving demo, hosted by Woodcraft, Jan 18th from 12-2. It'll be 
funnnn.... 
  
Larry Crist invited the IWG members to come and carve with Ryan Olsen. Ryan needs to 
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sharpen his carving instructor skills and is looking for guinea pigs! Scheduled for 
March 8, 9-4, for only $25, you can learn to carve with Ryan. Contact Larry Christ for 
sign ups and details.  
Show and Tell is really heating up as Guild members complete their show carvings. 
Then raffle. 
Then adjournment.  
Then Eric taught an awesome wood burning class, that seemed to really inspire 
several folks. 
And there was much rejoicing." 

WŀƴǳŀǊȅ aƛƴǳǘŜǎ ŎƻƴǘΩŘ 

Keep this Running Challenge in mind ςDǳƛƭŘ ǘƻ ŀ άCƛǾŜ {ŜŎǘƛƻƴ /ƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜΦϦ  ¢ƻ 
complete this Challenge, participants must enter a minimum of five carvings in the 
IAIW Show in 2014. Participants must enter one carving in each of the five sections 
of the IWG prospectus. The prospectus can be found at the Idaho Artistry in Wood 
website, www.idahoartistryinwood.org. Each entrant will receive a participation 
ŀǿŀǊŘΦ  5Ŝǘŀƛƭǎ ǘƻ ŦƻƭƭƻǿΦΦΦά /ŀǊƻƭȅƴ DǊŜŜƴŜǊΣ ŀƪŀΦ wƻƎǳŜ /ŀǊǾŜǊ ŀƴŘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ŎǊŜŀǘƛǾŜ 
handles 
"The Rogue Carvers Guild invites the Idaho Woodcarvers  

Wood Burning Class by Eric Owens 

Transfer the pattern using carbon paper  

Bwgin to wood burn the pattern and have fun 
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Show and Tell 
Doug Rose showed to us his carving of a 
Tumi which is  a sacrificial ceremonial axe 
distinctly characterized by a semi-circular 
blade, made of either bronze, copper, gold-
alloy, wood, or silver alloy usually made of 
one piece and used by some Inca and pre-
Inca cultures in the Peruvian Coastal 
Region.  It will be his entry into the Five 
Section Challenge at the upcoming Idaho 
Artistry In Wood.   

Eric Owens brought a little  
Bear, a relief carving of a  
Japanese sign for peace, and 
two woodturnings . 

Beck Beus shared two 
cottonwood bark houses 
and a carved bass on a 
great base.  He mention 
that he used a wood burner 
to make the stop cuts on 
the roofs of the houses 
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David Sharp  showed a small 
Christmas ornament . 

"This month's after meeting class will be open carving.  We are encouraging 
members to bring a project and tools and hang out and carve a bit.  This is a fantastic 
time to share techniques and a great opportunity to ask questions of fellow carvers.  
We are also encouraging members who are in the Five Section Challenge to bring 
their projects to share and inspire.  During the show, it always seems so hectic and 
busy, we would like a better opportunity to admire what our carving buddies have 

accomplished. Carve diem!"  

At the meeting this week, I will bring all the extra wood (some of which are scraps) 
to the meeting to be given away. I will also bring many carving magazines to give 
away including WCI #1 through 24, bird pictures and reference things (calendars, 
etc), Wild Bird carving magazines, Competition magazines (birds), paint supplies 
such as sealers, gesso, wood filler, a box of assorted tools such as x-acto knives and 
blades, rasps, files, rulers, sharpening stones, a hair dryer, roughouts and blanks, 
driftwood for bases, etc. 
 
Basically a lot of things that are taking up space and need to get into someone's 
hands who will use them. Over the course of the next few meetings, Carolyn and I 
will bring the things that have been donated to the club, and all of them will be 
either for giveaway or for sale. Keep an ear out and some good stuff is coming your 
way. 
 
Thanks! 
--  
John Eric Owens 
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